
Beaumont Seventh-day Adventist Church
1343 Palm Avenue

Sept. 25, 2010

Sabbath School, 9:20 a.m.

Song Service Frank Zavala

Opening Song “Power in the Blood” #294

Scripture and Prayer 1 John 4:13-21

Welcome Arlen Bristol

Special Feature “The Word That Changed Lives” Arlen Bristol

Lesson Study “All the Rest Is Commentary” Classes

Closing Song Congregation

Superintendent - Arlen Bristol
Pianist - Henry Friesen

  “Why dost thou judge thy brother? or why dost thou set at nought thy 
brother? for we shall all stand before the judgment seat of Christ” (Romans 

14:10).

Church Calendar

Today after service Potluck at Abe & 
Maria’s house & then 
Literature distribution 
(see announcements)

Today 6 p.m. Positive Way

The Church at Worship
To know Christ and to Make Him known

10:45 a.m.
Welcome/Announcements
Call to Worship

Organ Meditation
Introit
Scripture Reading
Invocation

Responsive Reading, #714

Susan Morris

Mafi Schmidt
Organ

Linda Villarreal

*Opening Hymn “Crown him with many crowns” #223

Tithes and Offering     Conference-Wide Church/  
School Building Fund

Erin Seheult

(Loose offering will be used for church expense.
All other offerings must be marked on the tithe envelope.)

(Loose offering will be used for church expense.
All other offerings must be marked on the tithe envelope.)

(Loose offering will be used for church expense.
All other offerings must be marked on the tithe envelope.)

Children’s Offering and StoryChildren’s Offering and Story Ken Burke

“Let Them Come” (Yellow Sheet in Hymnal)“Let Them Come” (Yellow Sheet in Hymnal)“Let Them Come” (Yellow Sheet in Hymnal)

**Intercessory Prayer Pete Villarreal

Special Music “Sweet Hour of Prayer” Marsha Nagel & 
Erin Seheult

Sermon “The Gospel of the Outcast” Paul Schmidt

Closing Song “Just As I Am” #313

Benediction Paul Schmidt
*Congregation please stand   **Congregation Please Kneel

Platform Elder: Paul Schmidt
Offering next week: Local Church Budget
Sunset Tonight: 6:42 p.m. -- Next Friday: 6:32 p.m.

Secretary Mary Hilde’s Office: (951) 845-2366
Pastor Bob Atteberry’s Office: (951) 845-2331                         

Visitors, we are so glad you have chosen to worship at Beaumont SDA 
Church. We hope you will receive a blessing and come again soon.



Announcements

PASTOR APPRECIATION MONTH: Welcome back Pastor Bob! We appreciate you. 

FIRST READING: For Enoch Montalban from Chula Vista Church, joining Beaumont. 

SECOND READING: For Marvin & Alta Krause from Homeland Church, and Michael 
Andrew Davis-Small from Arden Hills Church, all joining Beaumont Church. 

G.L.O.W. DISTRIBUTION DAY (first, potluck at Abe & Maria’s): Today is the day we 
blanket Beaumont with tracts. We need every able body to spend a couple hours leaving 
GLOW tracts at each home & business. No need to knock on doors! Remember EGW 
said this is a work for everyone! After church we’re first meeting at Abe & Maria’s 
house to have a quick potluck (bring a dish if you have one, 1218 Michigan Ave. in 
Beaumont), and then we’ll map out territory & break people into groups. If everyone 
wishes, we can meet after two hours in the Friendship Hall to share experiences.   

PLEASE RETURN: Three copies of the music “Seek Ye The Lord” are missing. If you 
have one, please return ASAP to Gary McLarty. 

PLATFORM PEOPLE: Please pick up your new platform assignments in the lobby. 

POSITIVE WAY: Positive Way from 6 to 7:30 p.m. Teacher’s meeting at 5:30 p.m. 

DVD MINISTRY: If you’ve appreciated the DVD ministry, contribute to it by marking 
“DVD Ministry” on tithe envelopes or place funds in “DVD Ministry” box in lobby. 

FOOD PANTRY: Donations are needed to assist in our monthly distribution to church 
and non-church family. Current needs include: canned fruit and veggies, soup, pasta 
and sauce, boxed macaroni, pancake mix, instant potatoes, cereal, bulk beans, rice, 
peanut butter and jam. Please leave food donations in church lobby bins or money in 
tithe envelopes, marked, “Food Pantry.” Thank you for your generous help and support.

SHARING LITERATURE:  If you would like to contribute to the literature ministry, 
mark “literature rack” on tithe envelopes or place funds in box on rack. Thank you for 
your donations thus far. The literature has been getting into the community! 

MIDWEEK BIBLE STUDY: Will begin again Oct. 6 at 7 p.m. in the Friendship Hall. 


